Faculty Budget Priority Committee Minutes

April 8, 2009
Faculty Budget Priority Committee Oral Report from Faculty Senate: 

The committee has met regularly and is working with Keith Ralston to obtain data about the budget.  We have requested data on staffing levels throughout the university, information on the growth of budgets, stipends, and the costs of auxiliaries.  We will continue to consider this information and Provost Angle will be joining us at our next meeting on April 29.
